
 

20th November 2018 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Junior School 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Hollygirt Rocks 
 
During the holidays, my children thoroughly enjoyed finding decorated rocks and then re-hiding them and we think 
it would be a lovely, fun activity for pupils at Hollygirt School. The children will be provided with a rock to decorate 
at school and then writing on the back: ‘Share on FB Hollygirt Rocks. Re-hide me!’ The children need to take 
their rock home and find somewhere special, either on holiday (in Britain or abroad) or to a local place of interest 
and hide it for another child to find. When their rock is found, hopefully the finder will post a photo of the rock and 
where they found it on Facebook.  Let’s see how far our Hollygirt Rocks can travel! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Wand 
Year 1 Teacher 
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